
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Hinsdale, New Hampshire 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Hinsdale School Board will conduct a public 

hearing on Wednesday, February 26, 2020, starting at 6:15 p.m. at the Hinsdale 

School District office to accept testimony regarding the following matters: 

 

 

To accept testimony in accordance with RSA 40:14, regarding proposed Warrant 

Article #1 which reads, “Shall we adopt provisions of RSA 40:13 (known as SB-

2) to allow official ballot voting on all issues before the Town of Hinsdale on the 

second Tuesday of March? (Inserted by petition)”. Voting on the question shall be 

by ballot, but the question shall not be placed on the official ballot used to elect 

officers, but will be discussed at the annual meeting.  Polls shall remain open and 

ballots accepted by the moderator for a period no less than one hour.  

 

Questions are to be addressed to the Hinsdale School District Office, Office of the 

Superintendent 49 School Street, P.O. Box 27, Hinsdale, New Hampshire.  Individuals 

having special needs covered by the Americans with Disabilities Act should notify the 

Superintendent’s Office at least 5 days prior. 

 

 

 


